JANUARY 2022
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. JANUARY 22 - Closed 2pm-5pm (wedding)
%WW CLUB CLOSED: JANUARY 1-20 JANUARY 29: Family Night

Inuite a friend ts an event!

JANUARY EVENTS REOPENING: FRIDAY, JANUARY 21

Happy New Year, Members. First of all, thank you
so much for the opportunity to be your club
manager. | have really enjoyed getting to know all
of you.

We had a great month of events in December.
Thank you to each and every one of you who
attended. | hope to see all of you at many more
events in 2022.

| will be mailing out statements on January 2nd.
Your statement will show your December charges
and your 2022 dues/capitals. It will also include
food minimums for the 4th quarter that weren't
met. If you have any questions please call me
573-248-1123 or email me at:
clubmanager@hannibalcountryclub.com

| will be checking messages every couple days
throughout the shutdown.

REMINDER!

The club will reopen on Friday January 21st, 2022. ‘ Théig‘gvégbe

JAN 1-20

Reopening Jan 21
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1. On Friday and Saturday nights all “to-go orders” must be called in no later than
6. This leaves the kitchen staff free to focus on their in-house orders during the
busiest time.

2.To serve members in a more timely order we will take reservations on a time
slot system. Please reserve the time you plan to place your dinner order. Slots will
be available in 15 minute increments.

3.If at all possible, please make reservations for dinner service. If you are unable
to make a reservation, you will be in the first ordering slot available upon your
arrival.

We will have some new choices on the menu when the shut down ends.
We intend to keep it updated on a seasonal basis
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2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Jill Ricker: President

Steve Carroll: Vice President
Liz Jones: Secretary

Jeff Bross

Mac Fisher

Janice Shaw

Tyler Mosley

Bob Troiani

John Borrowman

CLUB MANAGER:
Jeana Shepard

GOLF PROFESSIONAL:
Steve Liter

GREENS/GROUNDS KEEPER:
Robert Rigney

CHEF:
Debbie Fortman

BAR/EVENTS MANAGER:
Katie Fortman

Spmindet!
EVERY WEDNESDAY

We are having a drawing for a
$50 food credit for everyone
who joins us for dinner!

You must have ordered a
dinner this night to be eligible
and need not be present to win.
We will draw and notify the
winner. If there is no winner, the
price will increase $25 per week,
capping at $300 until there
is a winner.



